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Changes to the Lahee Classification in Petrinex 
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AB Feb 5, 2020  Update 

 
 
Audience: All stakeholders 
 
Purpose: To notify Petrinex users that the Lahee Classification 

field in Petrinex is renamed to the AER Classification   
 
Background: As per Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) Bulletin 2019-

22 dated October 3, 2019 the Lahee classification 
system has been replaced with AER classification, 
one that distinguishes between exploration and 
exploitation activity while taking into account other 
unique well types drilled in Alberta. 

 
Key Principles: With the implementation of new well licence 

application in OneStop starting October 17, 2019, the 
Lahee classification system has been replaced with 
the AER classification system. The revisions 
(changing the field name on the Query Well Screen 
and Well Infrastructure Report in Petrinex and the Well 
Licence download in the AB Public Data Portal) will 
bring industry up to date with the changes that have 
already been made within OneStop and Directive 056. 

 For more details on the AER classification, please 
refer to Bulletin 2019-22 found at https://aer.ca/ .  

 
More information: Please contact the AER Customer Contact Centre   
                                          Phone # (403) 297-8311 
                                          E-mail Inquiries@aer.ca 
 
 or  
 

Petrinex Business Desk. 
 # 403-297-6111  
 # 1-800-992-1144 (Toll Free) 
 E-mail petrinexsupport@petrinex.ca 

https://aer.ca/

